
 
  

 
 
 
 

YOU’RE INVITED 
 
NEW YORK STATE BLUE RIBBON COMMISSION (BRC) ON GRADUATION MEASURES 

In November 2023, the Blue Ribbon Commission on Graduation Measures presented their 
recommendations for future diploma requirements to the Board of Regents. Since then, the 
Department created a vision to implement these recommendations.  
 
Meeting attendees will have the opportunity to break into smaller groups to discuss and provide 
feedback to the Department on their proposed vision for implementing the recommendations of the 
Blue Ribbon Commission on Graduation Measures. Please attend and share your input! 

BRC PUBLIC FORUM 

DATE: September 26, 2024 
TIME: 6:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

   LOCATION: ZOOM 
 

 

Pre-registration is required. 

To register, CLICK HERE.  
  For more information, visit: nysed.gov/grad-measures 

 

 

 
 

   

 

                    

https://btboces-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJckc-mtpjosGNzfeirLSuoRX4cK9vjz8QSM

